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PRESIDENT

April 29, 2025 

Dear TCU Faculty and Staff,

As the 2024-2025 academic year comes to a close, I want to applaud you for all the incredible
accomplishments Texas Christian University has achieved this year. Ultimately, the success of
our students is our greatest aspiration. I look forward to joining many of you, Trustees and
Chancellor Boschini at the upcoming Commencement ceremonies, where we will celebrate
student success for the largest class in TCU history. It is a joy like none other to witness
Horned Frogs and their families and loved ones celebrate the achievement of earning a college
degree.

The TCU student experience is unrivaled, and this is because of the care you pour into our
Horned Frogs. As we grow our impact through the LEAD ON: Values in Action™ strategic
plan, thank you for continuing to live our TCU values and for your ongoing commitment to
our students. You can read the latest strategic plan updates in the Values in Action blog. With
changes happening all around us and beyond, our community continues to lean into our
values of integrity, community, engagement and excellence as we innovate and advance our
mission. All of this is worth celebrating, and we have two upcoming opportunities to do so.
Please continue reading for details. I look forward to seeing everyone at both events.

Finally, thank you for your tireless efforts in making TCU a world-class, sought-after
university where Horned Frogs thrive. Let’s finish the semester strong.

Go Frogs!

Daniel W. Pullin

End Of Year Faculty and Staff Celebration, May 1
We look forward to celebrating you, the faculty and staff who make TCU a connected
community, and our colleagues reaching milestone years of service at the End of Year
Celebration from 3:30-5 p.m. Thursday, May 1, in the Champions Club at Amon G. Carter
Stadium.

BoschiniFest, May 2
On Friday, May 2, we will celebrate the 22 years of transformational impact of Chancellor and
Mrs. Victor J. Boschini, Jr., and their family at BoschiniFest. This community-wide
celebration on the Campus Commons from 7-8:30 p.m. is an opportunity for us all to show
our gratitude and appreciation to the Boschini family for their tremendous contributions to
TCU.
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